
 
 
 
Livonia Public Schools 

Business Services Office 

 
Date: April 2, 2014 
 
To: Randy Liepa, PhD., Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Director of Business Services 
 
Re:   Operating and Sinking Fund Renewal – Ballot Language 
 

We would like to discuss the Operating and Sinking Fund Renewal – Ballot 
Language at the next Finance Committee Meeting on April 7, 2014. We will also 
discuss the Wayne County Regional Enhancement Millage resolution.  Please let 
me know if there are any questions. 

 
  

 
  


